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Subject: “The Love for Marine Life” Comprehensive School Program of the

Manila Ocean Park

Date: September 14, 2017

This is to inform all concemed that the Marylindbert Intemational will conduct
the Principals and Teachers Orientation of “Love for Marine Life” Comprehensive School
Program on September 19, 2017, 1:30 — 4:30 PM at the Manila Ocean Park, Quirino
Grandstand, Luneta.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Jonathan Pauig, Vice President for Operations, for

reference and information.
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August 18, 2017

Dr. Malcolm S. Garma
Regional Director- RIII
Maimpis, City of San Fernando
Pampanga

Dear Dr. Garma, e e e 0y
Greetings!

We are happy to inform you that "The Love for Marine Life” Comprehensive School Program of The
Manila Ocean Park in partnership with Marylindbert International and Department of Education is
on-going and will continue to be implemented this school year nationwide.

To continue sharing the concepts that these programs advocate a Principals and Teachers
Orientation will be conducted on the date indicated below:

Date Time Venue | Activity Participants
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September 19, | 1:30PM- Manila Ocean | Principals and Teachers District Supervisors,

2017 04:30 PM i Park, Orientation of “Love for Principals, Master
{Wednesday) i Quirino Marine Life” Teachers and teachers
Grandstand, Comprehensive School of all schools in the
Luneta Program Division.
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We would like to request your kind office to help us disseminate the above information to the
schools included in the program via a8 memorandum.

We thank you again in advance for your kind support to all our school programs.

My best warm and persona regards.



